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An Expert Webinar was held on Wednesday, 02nd March 2022 at 10.00 am for SE Division A,B & C 

students .In this Webinar, we had Mrunal Jadhav (Graduate Research Assistant)  and Ashwin 

Shenolikar (Student Assistant at VT Innovation Campus) our Ex-Students of our A. P. Shah Institute 

of Technology College. 

 

The webinar mainly focused on: 

1. Profile building for masters 

2. Financial Planning 

3. University selection 

4. Application Process 

 

The webinar was a great success with lots of informative content about Higher Education studies 

which the students can take in their near future after they complete their B. Tech/B.E. Degrees, 

whether it may be in the Research field or Professional field like M. Tech/M.E. etc. They also gave 

students a brief idea on Level of Education in Different Universities, how to tackle difficulties in 

higher studies like language barriers in universities which are there in abroad states, the Culture of 

the country where they are pursuing their higher education, what are skills that as students need to 

develop in order to opt the good Scholarships and Internships. 

 

The great number of students who participated in the webinar had many fascinating questions and 

remarks about the Webinar. Finally, Prof. Jaya Gupta concluded the meeting by taking some 

Snapshots of the participants who were present and thanking everyone. 
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